
 

Good Afternoon, Innovation Tech Families. There will be no tutoring after school today. We 
want to thank all of our family members who are Veterans for their service. In honor of 
Veteran's Day, there is no school tomorrow, Nov. 10th. 

We want to thank you again for your patience and flexibility as we navigate the construction of 
the new building. Beginning Monday, Nov. 13th through January 2024, we will be using the east 
parking lot to enter and exit the parking lot. Please review the attached map and the traffic 
changes: 

● Student drop off and pick up will be moved to the south side of the school building. 
● Please follow all traffic signage, cones, and arrows. 
● All parking in the South Parking Lot only 
● All drivers will exit the parking lot on the southernmost lane 
● No Parking on Tucson Marketplace or the roundabout 
● Please yield to students in designated crosswalks 
● All traffic will move in one direction 
● No students may be picked up/dropped off in the East parking lot 

Please call with any questions. 
Thanks again for all your support! 
Wishing you a wonderful weekend! 

Patricia Hurley 

Principal - Innovation Tech High School 
520-372-8705 
patricia.hurley@tusd1.org 
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